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Why a new magazine? Why a new magazine with emphasis on Premillennialism? 
These questions raise legitimate concerns and we desire to make our purpose known. 

We do so because we are responsible to teach the whole counsel of God!  As 
eschatology is part of that counsel we cannot be true to our commission unless we 
teach what Scripture reveals on this subject. We believe the 1,000 year reign of Christ, 
which is revealed in Scripture, is a real reign and this reign is Premillennial! We 
believe this will be a literal reign of 1,000 years on this earth, as promised by the 
prophets from the foundation of the world. We believe Premillennialism is a part of 
the faith once delivered to the saints. 

Our purpose is, therefore, to set forth the truth of God on the Premillennial reign of 
Christ as the Lord gives us the light to see it. We intend to exegete both the Old and 
New Testament teaching on the millennium and to show the harmony of both on this 
subject. 

We believe the Premillennial reign of Christ is visible, literal and spiritual (in the true 
sense of the term). The millennial reign of Christ will not begin until certain 
unmistakable events transpire: 

� The return of Christ in glory  

� The resurrection of the saints 

� The glorification of the saints 

� Christ's kingdom established 

� Beast and False Prophet cast into the Lake of Fire 

� Satan bound and cast into the Abyss 

� The regeneration 

� The restitution 

� Israel restored 

Thus, it is our purpose to make known what we believe Scripture teaches on this 
subject. We will present what we believe in a positive manner without impugning 
those who differ with us. Of course, we will necessarily be compelled to consider the 
opposing views of Postmill, Amill, Preterist, and the Dispensationalist positions and 
show why we believe these are in error. We purpose to meet, frankly and boldly, the 
arguments against the literal 1,000-year reign of Christ by Scriptural arguments, 
demonstrating the Scripturality of Premillennialism.  
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